
Response to parliamentary committees and external audits 

Response to parliamentary committees 

There were no parliamentary committee reports requiring a response in 2022-23. 

 

Response to audits conducted by the Office of the Auditor General of 
Canada (including audits conducted by the Commissioner of the 
Environment and Sustainable Development) 

There were no audits in 2022–23 requiring a response. 

 

Response to audits conducted by the Public Service Commission of 
Canada or the Office of the Commissioner of Official Languages 

There were no audits in 2022–23 requiring a response. 

 


